Megan Egbert

From: ’ Meredith Badalucca

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 8:54 AM
To: Megan Egbert

Subject: FW: Black Ash Estates Re-Subdivision

From: Matthew J. Willis <willis@halloransage.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:05 AM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: RE: Black Ash Estates Re-Subdivision

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meredith:
I've reviewed these documents and do not have any comments.

Prior to the recording of these documents, if the subdivision is approved, | will need to see a satisfactory preliminary
Certificate of Title or proposed Title Policy for the road strips and Conservation Easement.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Matt
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